
St. Matthew Parish 
19 Dora Lane, Limerick, Maine 04048-3527 

Tel. 207-793-2244  

website: www.stmatthewlimerick.org 

Diocese of Portland Diocesan website: www.portlanddiocese.org 

We welcome you to the Catholic Community of  

St. Matthew and the celebration of the Eucharist. 

ST. MATTHEW PARISH STAFF: 

 Very Rev. Philip A. Tracy, V. F. Pastor 

 E-mail address: philip.tracy@portlanddiocese.org 

 Rev. Jack Dickinson, Parochial Vicar 

 E-mail address: jack.dickinson@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, Pastoral Associate 

 E-mail address: paul.lissandrello@portlanddiocese.org 

 Heather Silva, Secretary/Bookkeeper 

 E-mail address: heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, P.C.L. 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello Altar Server Coord.  

 Gail Libby, Music Director, 793-8998 
 

FINANCE COMMISSION: 

 Henry McKeown 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: 

 Jon DiCentes, Grand Knight, 247-8875 
 

BIRTHPLACE HELPLINE: 

 Abortion Alternatives/Project Rachel,  
 1-800-227-3002 
 

WEEKEND MASSES: 

 Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 
 Sunday at 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

 9:00 a.m. - Monday,  
 8:00 a.m. - Tuesday*, Thursday*, Friday* 
 

 *Check weekly bulletin for possible time changes. 

BAPTISMS: 
 Parents who want to have their child(ren) baptized are 

asked to please call the parish office (793-2244). 
  

WEDDINGS: 
 Anyone planning to get married must call the parish  

office at least SIX MONTHS PRIOR to the proposed  
wedding date.  

 

CONFESSIONS: 
 Saturday at 3:00 p.m.,  
 AND ANYTIME BY APPOINTMENT. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
 Welcome to St. Matthew Parish.  Please fill out the Par-

ish Membership Form below and drop it in the collec-
tion basket or mail to the parish office. 

 

DOMESTIC ABUSE HOTLINE: 
 324-1802 or 1-800-239-7298 
 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN: 
 www.portlanddiocese.org/protecting-gods-children 

We joyfully welcome back to the Church any of our brothers and 

sisters who may have been away. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Name  ______________________________________________  

Address   ___________________________________________  

City  _______________________________________________  

Zip Code ___________________________________________  

Phone No.___________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________________ 

 Check 

 _____New Registration  _____Updating Info. 

 _____Change of Address  _____Moving out of Parish 



Please include the following priests serving in our diocese in your daily 
prayers this week: 

 

Jan. 14 Bishop Robert P. Deeley, JCD 
Jan. 15 Rev. Antony Pichai Muthu HGN/Rev. Kent Ouellette 
Jan. 16 Rev. Eddy Morin/Rev. Costanzo Piselli 
Jan. 17 Msgr. Richard Sniezyk/Rev. Frank Murray 
Jan. 18 Rev. John Davis/V. Rev. Wilfred Labbe 

Jan. 19 Rev. Normand Richard/Rev. Richard McLaughlin 
Jan. 20 Rev. Albin Andrus/Rev. Stan Ukwe OP 
 

May each day of this New Year bring our priests more good to do, more 
souls to save and more holy influence to spread around them by word and 
by deed.  Father, we pray for our priests: for the sanctity of their souls and 
for perfect love, that they may be the voice of Christ. 

 

     Ven. Mother Catherine Aurelia, Foundress 

Thank you to all the children that participated in 

the Christmas Pageant this year!   

 
Joseph:   Caleb Noyes 

Mary:   Emma Boothby 

Inn Keeper:  Victoria Silva 

Chief Shepherd: Isabella Silva 

Sheep:   Layla Ross 

Angel Gabriel:  Jillian Sawyer 

Angel:   Tyler Noyes  
Wise Man:  Khaelon Watkins 

Wise Man:  Christian Silva 

Wise Man:  Wyatt Biggs 

 
A big thank you also goes to all the parents for allowing the chil-

dren to participate, helping with costumes, and assisting Heather 

in bringing it all together. 

 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEKEND 
 
 

 

Saturday  
  4:00 p.m. For the Intentions of the Parishioners 
 

Sunday   
  8:00 a.m. Wilfred Santerre by Mr. & Mrs. Schnieder 
 

10:30 a.m. Elizabeth Downs by Patty McGloin 
 
 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
Monday   
  9:00 a.m. Francis Hartigan 
   by Deacon Paul & Pat Lissandrello 
 

Tuesday   
  8:00 a.m. Rev. James Donovan by Constance Cote 
   MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA 
 

Wednesday  
  8:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
 

Thursday  
  8:00 a.m. Rev. James Donovan by Constance Cote 
 

Friday   
  8:00 a.m. St. Joseph for Prayers Answered 
   By Constance Cote 

 

MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND (Jan. 20 & 21) 
 

Saturday  
  4:00 p.m. Charles LePage 91st Birthday 
   by Cecile Lepage & Family 
 

Sunday   
  8:00 a.m. Thomas & Kathleen Hennessey by The Family 
 

10:30 a.m. For the Intentions of the Parishioners 

ST. MATTHEW CHURCH LIMERICK 

TODAY IS THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME.  THE 
READINGS BEGIN ON PAGE 47 OF THE MISSALETTE. 
 

VOCATION VIEW  ñBehold the Lamb of God.ò  Could it be that you are being 
called to point out the Lord to others as a priest, brother or in the consecrated 
life?  Contact Father Seamus Griesbach at 207-773-6471; or email: 
seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org; Website: www.portlanddiocese/
vocations; Facebook:  VocationsME. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John was standing with two of his disciples, and as he watched 

Jesus walk by, he said, "Behold, the Lamb of God." The two dis-

ciples heard what he said and followed Jesus. - Jn 1:35-37  

Readings for the Week of January 14, 2018 

 
Sunday:   1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19/Ps 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 [8a,  

   9a]/1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20/Jn 1:35-42 
 

Monday:  1 Sm 15:16-23/Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23  

   [23b]/Mk 2:18-22 
 

Tuesday:  1 Sm 16:1-13/Ps 89:20, 21-22, 27-28 [21a]/Mk  

   2:23-28 
 

Wednesday:  1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10  

   [1]/Mk 3:1-6 
 

Thursday:  1 Sm 18:6-9; 19:1-7/Ps 56:2-3, 9-10a, 10b-11,  

   12-13 [5b]/Mk 3:7-12 
 

Friday:   1 Sm 24:3-21/Ps 57:2, 3-4, 6 and 11 [2a]/Mk  

   3:13-19 
 

Saturday:  2 Sm 1:1-4, 11-12, 19, 23-27/Ps 80:2-3, 5-7/ 

   Mk 3:20-21 
 

Next Sunday:  Jon 3:1-5, 10/Ps 25:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [4a]/1 Cor  

   7:29-31/Mk 1:14-20  



THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

PARISH FINANCES 
 

 
 

Amount needed weekly to operate parish   $   3,900.00 
Offertory 1/7/18        $   2,760.00 
WESHARE Online Giving 1/7/18     $      125.00 
 

JANUARY OFFERTORY AS OF 1/7/18   $   2,885.00 
 

 
 

WHAT SHALL I BRING TO THE LORD, THE GOD OF HEAVEN, WHEN I 
COME TO WORSHIP HIM? - Micah 6:6 
 

IN CONNECTION WITH THE PROGRAM  
ñPROTECTING GODôS CHILDRENò 

 
In the interest of childrenôs safety, we ask that children not be allowed 
to leave Mass to use the restrooms downstairs, unless they are 
accompanied by an adult. Because we are a public building, doors are 
required to be unlocked, allowing entrance to all.  
 

SECOND COLLECTION:  This weekôs second collection is for 
Capital Improvements. 
 

Next Prayer Group (Canton) to Our Lady Queen of the Home 
will be Wednesday, January 17, 1 PM, 133 Granny Kent Pond Rd., 
Shapleigh, ME. We meet every other Wednesday. If there is any 
interest in an evening Canton, please contact Ruth @ 793-5268 
or Barbara @ 636-7972 (new #).  
 

W.I.N.G.S: Meeting Wednesday, January 18th, from 7-8:30 PM in 
the kindergarten room.  FMI Please contact Debbie Wentworth by 
phone at 247-1067 or by email at wentworth80@verizon.net 
 

WINGS Lenten Program: This year we will participate in the Dynamic 
Catholic "Best Lent Ever" Program. You can sign-up on line at 
Dynamiccatholic.com to receive the daily reflections in email, and/or 
you can purchase the companion book, "Perfectly Yourself", on the 
Dynamic Catholic website or during WINGS sign-up, Saturday 
January 20th & Sunday January 21 after all of the masses. The 
Lenten program will meet on Tuesdays from 7-9 pm in the 
kindergarten room beginning February 13th. 
 

W.I.N.G.S. Women in Godõs Spirit, is a faith enrichment group for 

women of all ages who want to grow in their relationship with God. 

Meetings consist of prayer, song, scripture, faith sharing, and of 

course, hospitality!   Have questions or want more information? Please 

contact Debbie Wentworth by phone at 247 -1067 or by email at 

wentworth80@verizon.net  

 
Parishioners of Cornish, Hiram, Parsonsfield, Baldwin, and 

Porter will host a Baked Bean Supper on Sat. January 20th 

from 4:30 -6:00PM in the parish hall.   

MENU: Baked Beans, Ham, Hot Dogs, Coleslaw, American Chop 

Suey, Assorted Casseroles, Bread, Beverage & Desert.    

Price: Adults  $8.00  

   Children 6 - 12  $3.00  

   Children 5 and Under -  free.  

Those who agreed to make phone calls may pick up their list in the 

narthex. If you live in these areas and donõt receive a call asking you to 

bake or donate, we ask that you please do so anyway.   Everyone 

Welcome 

 
BLOOD DRIVE: The American Red Cross will hold 
a Blood Drive in the parish hall on Monday, 
January 22nd, from 1- 6PM If you are in good 
health please call 1- 800 - 733- 2767 or visit 

ww.RedCrossBlood.org to schedule your  appointment. Walk- ins are 
welcome. Give blood -  save lives.  FMI Robin Pierce at 699- 9998 

Pastorõs Pondering 
 

Todayôs Gospel has John the Baptist evangelizing about Jesus, and 

two of his disciples choosing to follow our Lord. This suggests two 

questions, how well do we evangelize to others about Jesus, and 

when we encounter our Lord, are we prepared to follow him? One of 

the stumbling blocks for most people is the problem of evil. To be-

lieve in a good God is difficult when we are hurting. Richard Rohr 

offers some practical wisdom in his book, Job and the Mystery of 

Suffering: 
 

The human question when we are hanging on our cross is first, ñwhy 

is my life like this?ò But grace leads us to an amazing and startling 

recognition, ñmy life is not about me.ò Think about that for the rest 

of your years. My life is not about me, this is the great and saving 

revelation that comes only from the whirlwind and we are never 

ready for it. It helps us to remember that our suffering is not just for 

ourselves and not just about ourselves. Joyfully borne, suffering also 

helps other people. Redemptive suffering is, I believe, a radical call 

to a deeper life and deeper faith that affects not only the self but oth-

ers. I visit hospitals and see people suffering with resignation and 

even joy. Afterward, I feel my energy quadrupled. Thatôs no small 

thing, the life we can share with others when we unite in the spirit of 

Christôs crucifixion and resurrection. 
 

When we accept that our lives are not own, but Godôs, then we be-

come more alert to His presence, being with where he truly is. We 

hunger for others to experience what we have felt in his love. Above 

all, we are confident that nothing can separate us from his love, not 

death, not sin. This is the Good News announced to all of us. May we 

come to be more confident in pointing out Jesus to the people in our 

lives and more courageous in following him for ourselves. 
 

For those of you, who picked up a copy of Mathew Kellyôs book 

Perfectly Yourself before Christmas and would like an opportunity to 

talk about its insights, etc, please contact the parish office. Leave 

your name, preferred mode of being contacted, and some general 

days and times that would work for you. We will try to put together 

some opportunities for conversation during the season of Lent. 
 

Save the Date!!  On Saturday evening, February 17th, St. Therese 

Parish has invited Delmore Worship to come to our parish to lead a 

worship experience from 6:30-8pm or so. More details will be com-

ing, but consider reserving this date and time now to begin your 

Lenten journey of faith.  

WHAT IF YOUR PAYCHECK DIDNõT COME REGULARLY? 
 

Most of our parishioners are blessed with consistent and dependable 

paychecks.  Yet, have you ever thought about how you would man-

age your bills and schedule your payments if you were never sure 

how much money you were going to have in your bank account.  This 

is a problem that our parish faces every month.  Weekly giving can 

fluctuate from $2,300 - $4,000.  While we are most grateful  for any 

gift  that any parishioner can give at any time , to help us maintain a 

more consistent cash flow, we have established an online giving pro-

gram.  Those parishioners who are using the program tell us it is a 

great help to them, too.  It allows them to clearly budget the 

amount that they want to give back to God and helps them feel as-

sured that their parish is receiving their gift even when they are out -

of-town, too busy to remember an envelope, or attending Mass at 

another parish.  If you would like to learn more about this easy, safe 

and secure way of giving, please contact Heather Silva in the office 

at heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org or 793 -2244.  You can also 

check out our website at http://www.stmatthewlimerick.org/ and 

just click on the button that says give.  

mailto:wentworth80@verizon.net
mailto:wentworth80@verizon.net


 

The Presence Radio Network  

Sunday, January 14, 2018  
 

Fathers Know Best  

weekdays at 12 noon  
 

Drawing from a rich library, we bring  
you great retreat teachings, lectures and  
exclusive programs hosted by priests you  
know and trust. Youôll hear Fr. Larry Richards 
on Mon & Fri, Fr. John Riccardo Tues & Thurs,  
Fr. Benedict Groeschel & Bishop Robert Barron  

on Wednesday. Tune in and be inspired!  
 

The Presence Radio is your listener -supported Catholic radio.  
106.7 FM in Greater Portland, 90.3 FM in Greater Bangor,  

89.7 FM Mid -Coast, 89.5 FM Augusta, 97.5 Fort Kent,  
1390AM Northern Maine, 105.7 FM in Springvale & Sanford  

  

Listen online www.thepresenceradio.org ,  
Download the free Presence Radio smartphone app  
or dial 605 -475 - 8037 and listen on your cell phone  

or T -Mobile users dial 360 -398 -4479  

JANUARY 14, 2018 

ST. THOMAS SCHOOL INFORMATION 
 

Silent/Live Auction ï Our annual Silent/Live Auction is set for 

Saturday, January 27th at the Town Club in Sanford.   Doors open at 

7:00 pm.  Advance tickets are $15.00 per person and $20.00 the night 

of the auction.   There will be hors douvers and entertainment by Dan 

Guillemette.   Items include the Boston Duck Tours, museum and 

theatre tickets and a weekend getaway.  For tickets or more 

information, please call St. Thomas School at 324-5832. 
 

Donations- Do you own a business?  Have a special hobby or skill?   

We are accepting donations for our annual auction.  If you can assist us 

with this project, please contact Joanne Cusack at 324 ï 5832. 
 

Milk and Cookies Club ï Milk and Cookies Club invites children aged 

two and older and their families to share a story, complete a craft and 

enjoy milk and cookies.  The next Milk and Cookies Club is set for 

Friday, January 19th from 10:00 ï 11:00 AM at St. Thomas School in 

the library.   For more information, please call 324-5832.  
 

Catholic Schools Week ï Catholic Schools Week 2018 will begin on 

Saturday, January 27th with our annual auction and conclude on 

Sunday, February 4th with our Community Breakfast.  The theme for 

this year is Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed.  Events during the week 

include opening and closing prayer services, Mass, Enrichment Day 

and academic competitions.  
 

Scrip Cards ï We have gift cards valued at $10.00 each for sale at the 

school.  Cards are for the following businesses ï Dunkin Donuts, 

Panera Bread, Amazon, Dominoes and Subway.  Tickets may be 

purchased in the office during school hours.   

 

òTheology on Tapó  
in Portland on January 18 

 

The next òTheology on Tapó will be held at Patõs 
Pizza, located on 30 Market Street in Portland, on 

Thursday, January 18, from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. The 
gathering will be in the upstairs group room. Fr. 
Brad Morin, parochial vicar for Good Shepherd 
Parish in Saco, will present òThe Art of Civil 

Discourse.ó Theology on Tap is a gathering of 
college students and young adults (ages 18 -39) featuring food, 
drink, fellowship, and engaging discussions! For further 
information about òTheology on Tapó or to learn more about 

opportunities for Catholic college students and young adults, 
contact Joy Segovia at joy.segovia@portlanddiocese.org or Josh 
Houde at joshua.houde@portlanddiocese.org. You can also visit 
www.portlanddiocese.org/theology -on-tap.  

http://www.thepresenceradio.org


JANUARY 14, 2017 

2018 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES are available, please contact 
Hea the r  S i l va  in  t he  o f f i ce  a t  793-2244 o r 
heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org. 

 
The food pantry would like to thank all those who 
donated to the collection of items for their stocking 
event.  They would also like to thank the High School 
Youth Ministry for all their assistance.  This event was 
greatly appreciated by those in need. 

 
2018 CALENDARS : The Knights of Columbus have provided 
the parish with 2018 religious calendars. These are located on 
the table in the narthex. Each family is invited to take one. We 
wish to thank the Knights for supplying these calendars yearly. 

 
MITTEN GIVING TREE:  The Food Pantry is asking for 
mittens and hats to fill their Mitten Giving Tree.  If you 
knit, crochet, or would like to purchase new ones, to help 
keep hands and heads warm during the winter months, 
we would be most grateful.  Items may be left in the 
narthex.  Thank you. 

 
THE BOTTLE RELIEF FU ND , sponsored by the Knights of 

Columbus, has gotten even easier.  While 

celebrating with family and friends this season, 

please save your bottles and cans.  For the 

convenience of parishioners, you can drop your 

bottles and cans off at JDõs Package Store & 

Redemption, 13 Sokokis Trail, E. Waterboro (across 

from Hannaford).  Let them know they are for òSt. Matthew 

Bottle Relief Fundó.  Those who wish to continue dropping off 

at the Bottle Shed here at church, may continue to do so.  

Thank you for all your support.  

 
THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS announces an annual $2,000.00 
scholarship to be awarded to provide financial assistance Saint 
Matthew's parish students attending parochial high school, secondary 
trade school, or undergraduate college.  The objective of this 
scholarship is to provide financial assistance to the student who works 
to the best of his/her academic ability and is involved in supporting 
school, church, and community activities. Application forms are 
available in the church office or the Narthex and will be accepted until 
April 1st. 

 
PLEASE HELP SUPPORT OUR FOOD PANTRY 

 

St. Matthew Food Pantry is always need of a few items they have a hard 

time purchasing from Good Shepherd.  Would you be willing to donate 

these items?  A collection container can be found in the Narthex. 

Coffee & Tea     Soups 

 Jelly & Jams                              Spaghetti Sauce 
 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!! 

 

 

 

Grades K - 8  Jan.  14  Class 9:15 - 10:15 am 

    Jan.  21  Class 9:15 - 10:15 am 

       Childrenôs Liturgy 10:30 am 

 

Grade 9-12  Jan.    14  Session 6:00 - 7:30 pm 

    Jan.    21  Session 6:00 - 7:30 pm 


